
 

 

Welcome to third grade, Blue Jays!  And a special welcome to our new-to-

Pennington Blue Jays!  We are looking forward to meeting you in August!  

SummerFest is Thursday, August 17, at 5:00 – 7:30 p.m. Classroom teachers 

will be announced the morning of SummerFest on ParentVUE. 

We hope to see you there! 

 

These supplies will be needed on the first day, may be dropped off during 

SummerFest and may need to be replenished throughout the year: 

 

• Composition Book – 1 (any color) 

• Folders – 5 (plastic; 1 of each color – red, blue, green, yellow, blue) 

• Notebooks – 4 three-subject spiral (1 of each color – red, blue, green, yellow)  
• Pencils - 3 dozen (#2; sharpened) * 

• Glue Sticks - 18 (skinny) * 
• Crayons – 4 boxes (24-count)  

• Child Scissors - 1 
• Pencil Pouch or Box – 1 

• Dry Erase Markers – 4 (black) 
 

* These items become community property for the class to share. 
 

Headphones will be provided, or your child may bring them from home. 

 

Thank you! 

Mrs. Brandt, Mrs. Chenathara, & Mrs. Moore 

If you have any questions, please contact our Team Lead, Mrs. Brandt, at brandtsl@pwcs.edu. 

 

 


